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From: Kathleen Kimbrell
Sent: . ) Monday, September 13, 2021 7:05 AM
"To: COB_mail
Subject: Reprecincting in Pima County

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with
caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

| would like these comments to be read at the next Board of Supervisors meeting:

Your attempt to reprecinct Pima County into fewer but ever larger and more populous precincts to save a few dollars is
an obvious attempt to encourage voting by mail of the heavily Republican precincts. | respectfully ask that you do not
carry out this blatant attempt to disenfranchise so many Pita County voters.

In addition, PLEASE VOTE NO ON PROP 206. This $15 minimum wage initiative will seriously harm Pima County small
business owners and i increase unemployment. .

Kathy Kimbrell

Pima County resident
Green Valley, AZ

Sent from my-iPhone

CLERK’'S NOTE:
COPY TO SUPERVISORS
COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR
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Danielle Greene

R

From: L .
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 4:21 PM
To: COB_mail

Subject:

Comment for Board of Supervisors to be READ into RECORD

This comment is requested to be read into RECORD at your next Pima County Board of Supervisors Meeting

| ask the Board to NOT disenfranchise Pima County voters by increasing the size of voting Precincts. Elections
in the United States were purposely structured to be decentralized. Pima County needs to have smaller .
Precincts (<1000) not larger to ensure our elections are local, accessible, and accountable.

Sincerely,

lana Obrien| AZ PC LD 9 Precinct 29
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COPY TO SUPERVISORS
| COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR
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From: ' MELANIE CLARK <

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 6:13 PM -

To: COB_mail '

Subject: Comment for Bd of Superwsors to be READ into RECORD

This comment is requested to be read into RECORD at your next Pima County Board of Supervisors
Meeting

We should NOT be reducing the number of Precincts in Pima County. We need small Precincts so
that Committeemen can manage their constituents, and more importantly, so that voting lines at
precinct locations are manageable. It's clear that voting irregularities CAN take place with mail-in
ballots, and the best approach to fair voting-is "in person”, and showing ID. I've already talked to

MANY constituents that believe that if this isn't resolved, there will be no free and falr electlons ever
again.

Thank you in advance.

Melanie Clark, Precinct Committeeman ~210

AZ Leilslatlve District 9 , , @

"REMEMBER WHAT'S IMPORTANT" ©
Are YOU a SUBJECT or a CITIZEN of this USA? ?

‘‘‘‘‘

© GLERK'S NOTE:
| COPY TO SUPERVISORS
~ COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR
1

DATE Ci 421 e






